
Allen, Meredith 

3/13/2014 5:51:36 PM
William Dietrich (william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Monday's meeting

Bill,

We need to reschedule Monday's meeting. Right now our focus is on entering into an agreement with HSR that 
will allow work to continue as HSR was not comfortable with the application approach.

Please call me when you have the opportunity to discuss. I'm at offsite meetings tomorrow but can be reached on 
my celll Redacted |. I've reached out to Molly as well and will follow up with her tomorrow.

Thanks,
Meredith
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